

Commodore Magazine Inc., P.O. Box 651, Holmes, PA 19043

Dear Subscriber:

Chances are you're already receiving both *Commodore Power/Play* and *Commodore Microcomputers* magazines. An overwhelming majority of our subscribers do. In fact, most of our newsstand purchasers buy both as well.

However, if you only subscribe to one or the other, you may be surprised to learn how similar the two magazines have become. We now routinely cover technical and productivity topics along with games and entertainment in Commodore Power/Play. And Commodore Microcomputers now routinely covers games and entertainment along with technical and productivity topics.

Effective January 1987, I am proud to announce we will be combining them into a single monthly publication titled *Commodore Magazine*. This means you will receive exactly the same information PLUS MORE! Now you will get more news and reviews of the latest hardware and software, type-in programs and late-breaking Commodore information than ever before.

To assist with the change-over, Commodore Microcomputers and Commodore Power/Play are currently available only as dual subscriptions. This also means if you have a single subscription to one bi-monthly magazine, you will now start receiving a magazine monthly instead, alternating between Power/Play and Microcomputers, for the number of issues you pre-paid. In other words, if you have a one-year (six issues) subscription to Microcomputers, you will now receive three issues of Microcomputers and three issues of Power/Play. Starting with the January issue, you will automatically start receiving Commodore Magazine on a monthly basis.

As always, everybody here at *Commodore Magazine* looks forward to hearing your suggestions. Thank you for making *Commodore Magazine* the magazine for Commodore owners! Sincerely,

Robert M. Kenney

Publisher